
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, December 7, 2017 

 

HOT LUNCH: Sweet and Sour Meatballs  

 Bean and Cheese Burrito   

 Salad Bar  

 Whole Kernel Corn  

 Fresh Fruit 

 Milk  

 

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Nicholas Svoboda   

 

1. Remember that during phase one of our winter incentive you will earn ten tiger stripes on 

Wednesday December 13th, all you have to do is to continue to be Ready, Safe and 

Respectful by staying referral free, and remember that on Friday December 22nd you will 

be able to participate in our PBIS  multiple activity celebration in recognition of all the 

good choices you have made.  

 

2. Attention Adventurers! 

 

RPG Club will be meeting tomorrow, after school, until 4 P.M. in Ms. Vogg's 

room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and chromebooks.  We will be 

finalizing your character skills and choosing equipment.  There is still time to join 

up!  New members are always welcome!  If you need extra character sheets or have any 

questions, please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information.  See you Friday!  

 

3. Yearbook will meet today after school in Mrs. McGovern's room until 4:00. Time is 

getting short, so come prepared to sort through pictures and design pages. We are not 

taking pictures today.  

 

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 


